Northern Middle School Ski and Board Club
September 14, 2017
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Hello,

	Thank you for your interest in the Northern Middle School Ski and Board Club.  I am very excited for this upcoming ski season! Our club meeting day will be decided by the membership at one of our upcoming meetings.  Please remind your child to listen to the morning announcements, and, check the Middle School’s activity calendar on the website.

Through the club, we are offering Night Club Cards, Season Passes, and the Night Season Pass, which kicks in as soon as the slopes open. All passes are valid for skiing at Roundtop, Liberty, and Whitetail. The cards are available to not only your son or daughter, but to any friends and family interested.  The Night Club Card enables you to ski or ride any day after four PM (three PM Sundays) starting January 2nd, 2018.  The Night Season Passes follow the same time frame, but as stated before, begin as soon as Roundtop opens, and, cost $259.  Night Club Cards are being offered by Roundtop for $189 for lift only, $234 for lift and a lesson, and $279 for lift, lesson, and rental equipment.  The Night Club Card offers tremendous savings over paying full price for lift passes.  This year, if your child uses the pass four times, they will have saved over purchasing separate lift tickets at the resort.   Also, for an additional $25 fee, an “Advantage Card” may be purchased that saves the card holder 40% of the regular lift ticket fee anytime the Night Club Card is not valid – including any time before January 2nd.   

[bookmark: _GoBack]As with last year, you can purchase everything online.  You may access Roundtop’s site by going through the Northern Middle School Ski and Board Club link found on my webpage, beginning September 15th.  Or, you can follow the instructions on the back of this letter.  Your release forms are now on-line this year.  If you complete everything online (including the release and uploading a photo) your card will be mailed to your home.

	Note that all prices will go up after November 7th, so don’t delay.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,


Matthew Brindle
7th Grade Science
Northern Middle School Ski and Board Club Advisor 
mbrindle@nycsd.k12.pa.us
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